
 

 

 
 

July 20, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 

RE: Mobilitie, LLC and Mobilitie Management, LLC Change of Contact Information 
 
Director Van Gerpen: 
 
Please accept this correspondence as notice that the designated Commission contact employee for 

Mobilitie, LLC1 and for Mobilitie Management, LLC2 has changed. Going forward, the Commission should 

contact the following person regarding Commission or regulatory matters:   

 Chris Glass 
 Senior Vice President and General Counsel 

2220 University Drive 
Newport Beach, CA 92660 
Telephone: 949-999-5773 
Email: chris@mobilitie.com  

 
Please date stamp the enclosed extra copy of this correspondence and return it in the self-addressed, 

postage prepaid envelope provided.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(703) 714-1326 or slw@commlawgroup.com. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Seth L. Williams 
Counsel for Mobilitie Management, LLC and 
Mobilitie, LLC 

                                            
1 The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission authorized Mobilitie, LLC to provide telecommunications service within 

the State of South Dakota in Docket No. TC10-091 on November 16, 2010.   
2 The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission authorized Mobilitie Management, LLC to provide 

telecommunications service within the State of South Dakota in Docket No. TC16-005 on November 3, 2016.   
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